Nilda Rivera-Feliciano

From: Fischer, Roger E. [fischere@westinghouse.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2008 11:01 AM

To: Nilda Rivera-Feliciano; Couture, George Y.

Cc: Winiarski, Jr., Ralph J.

Subject: RE: Effluent Report

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Nilda- Please "white-out" the "Westinghouse Proprietary Class 2" header on the February 28,2008 semi- annual report
as suggested on your 12/17/08 e-mail note. This header was inadvertently left on the letter and will not be included on
future reports. Thanks for your help.

Roger E. Fischer, EH&S Engineering
Westinghouse Electric Company
803-647-3671
fischere@westinghouse.com

From: Nilda Rivera-Feliciano [mailto:Nilda.Rivera-Feliciano@nrc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 10:27 AM

To: Couture, Gerard F.

Subject: Effluent Report

Gerry,
The semi-annual effluent report dated Feb 28, 2008, says Westinghouse Proprietary Class 2 on it.
Those reports don't meet the criteria for proprietary or sensitive information. Can you send me another

letter with attachments that | can make public? Or | can just white-out the "Westinghouse Proprietary
Class 2" header and re-copy the letter and enclosure if that's OK with you.

Nilda



